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Message from the Principal… 
Good day Parents and Guardians! As you are aware, Anne Arundel County 

Public Schools are closed March 16-March 27 in accordance with the state 

mandated two-week break.  Anne Arundel County Public Schools 

understand the importance of keeping all students healthy and learning 

during this break.  Please remind your student that they have access to 

ClassLink (from any device connected to the internet).  All instructional 

applications and online materials will remain available.   

 

Anne Arundel County Public Schools is working closely with the Anne 

Arundel County Department of Health (AACDOH) with regard to the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19). The AACDOH is, in turn, collaborating with the 

Maryland Department of Health and receiving guidance from the Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  Updated information can be 

found at this link:   https://www.aacps.org/coronavirus 

 

Anne Arundel County Public School is providing free breakfast, lunch, and 

dinner to children, ages 2–18, during this two-week break.  There are no 

income or registration requirements.   School Sites are open from Noon–

12:30 p.m.  All school sites are listed in the right-hand column.   Additionally, 

AACPS has mobile curbside sites.  Please following this link for locations and 

times:  http://aacpsschools.org/pressr/?p=5666 

 

I do want to take a moment and celebrate the amazing Student Led 

Conferences that occurred on March 10th.  We are excited to see such 

involvement from our students and parents.  Our students did a wonderful 

job leading their conferences and sharing important information with their 

families.  We are so proud of each of them.   

 

During this two-week closure a great way to stay connected is with AACPS’ 

new mobile app.  This app is free and is part of AACS’ ongoing commitment 

to communicate with AACPS families and those outside the school system, 

delivering the school’s latest news, weather-related issues, events, push 

notifications and much, much more.   The app can be used on 

smartphones and tablet devices running iOS or Android and can be 

downloaded from the Apple App Store and Google Play. 

 

During this two-week closure, stay calm and reassure your student that all is 

well.   

 

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether,     

Karla Steinbach,  
Principal  
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